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Town of Windsor 

Memorandum 

October 11, 2016 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Michael Stallings, Town Manager ,A'/ S 

SUBJECT: VML Regional Suppers 

The Virginia Municipal League will be holding regional suppers again this fall. The suppers will 
be focused on the upcoming legislative session. I have attached a list of the suppers. 

As you can see, the closest one to us will be in Hampton on Wednesday, November 30'h. 

If you would like to attend this or any of the other suppers, please let me know and I will get you 
registered. 
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VlRGINJA MUNIClPAL Ll?AGUE 

September 22, 2016 

Re: VML 2016 Regional Suppers 

Dear Mayors, Council Members, Clerks: 

Greetings from Richmond! This letter is to let you know about 
six new VML regional suppers. All municipal officials are 
invited to attend these informative events that will focus on key 
issues for the upcoming legislative session. See the enclosed 
flyer for dates and locations. Simply go to www.vml.org to 
register on line for any one or more of these suppers. 

Please encourage both elected and appointed officials from 
your community to come to one of these regional meetings. 
The strength of VML lies in our members and your 
participation is important to our success. 

All members of the General Assembly have also received an 
invitation to attend (at VML's expense). It is our hope that you 
will contact your delegates and senators and encourage their 
participation in one of these suppers. This is an important 
opportunity for members of the General Assembly to sit down 
with municipal officials to discuss our legislative priorities. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions. I look forward to seeing you at one of our regional 
suppers. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly A. Winn 
Executive Director 

LocA!. GOVl:IWMENTS WORKING TOGEiHElt SINCE 1905 



ers 
2016 Fall lineup dates and locations 

VML WILL HOST SIX REGIONAL SUPPERS in October through November to provide local govern­
ment officials with important information pertaining to the 2017 General Assembly session. Elected and 
appointed officials from member localities are encouraged to attend one of these informative get-togethers. 
Each meeting will include presentations by staff and other subject experts on issues likely to surface during 
the 2017 session. As always, VML staff will also want to hear about legislative issues affecting its members 
and how the league can better serve cities, towns and counties across the state. 

All of the suppers will begin at 6 p.m. and cost $35. 

Date Location 

Wednesday, October 26 City of Staunton - Frontier Cultnre Museum of Virginia 
1290 Richmond Avenue, Staunton, VA 22401 

Wednesday, November 2 Town of Gate City- Scott County Vocational Center 
156 East Jackson Street, Gate City, VA 24251 

Thursday, November 3 City of Martinsville - New College Institute 
191 Fayette Street, Martinsville, VA 24112 

Wednesday, November 9 City of Fredericksburg - University of Mary Washington/ Stalford Campus 
Gate Hudson Building (North Bldg.) 125 University Boulevard, Fredericksburg, VA 22406 

Thursday, November 10 Town of Farmville ~ Historic Farmville Train Station 
510 West Third Street, Farmville, VA 23901 

Wednesday, November 30 City of Hampton - Embassy Suites 
1700 Coliseum Drive, Hampton, VA 23666 

Register on-line at 
www.vml.org/education/regional-suppers 




